F R O M	NAME & TITLE	Frank J. Murphy, Acting Director
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Department of Transportation (DOT) 417 East Fayette Street, Room 527
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill 17-0058

CITY of BALTIMORE

MEMO



TO The Honorable President and Members of the City Council c/o Natawna Austin Room 400 City Hall

May 4, 2017

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0058 for the purpose of condemning and closing a portion of West 26th Street, extending from the west side of North Howard Street southwesterly 306 feet, more or less, and southeasterly for a variable width, as shown on Plat 70-A-3020A in the Office of the Department of Transportation; and providing for a special effective date.

This portion of W. 26th Street will be incorporated into 2600 N. Howard St., LLC's existing lot, and used in connection with its commercial business, Parts and Labor.

The Department of Transportation supports this bill.

Wires For

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Respectfully,

Frank J. Murphy Acting Director

FJM/PAF

Cc: Karen Stokes, Mayor's Office

Kyron Banks, Mayor's Office